EUROSYSTEM

2 April, 2008.
Mr Wiliam E. Alexander,
Acting Director,
Statistics Department,
International Monetary Fund,
Washington, DC 20431
USA.

Dear Mr Alexander,

Comments on Volume | of the updated System of
National Accounts (“SNA”) and the title of the updated SNA.

In reply to your letter dated March 20, 2008 regarding the subject in heading,
we should like to inform you that:

(a) We have no comments on the contents of the updated Volume | of the
SNA and,

(b) We would prefer to adopt the second option for of the title i.e. “System
of National Accounts 2008 (“2008 SNA")".

Yours sincerely,

Spyros G. Stavrinakis
Senior Director
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